
28th May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Friday 11th June

On Friday 11th June, we are re-organising our Lister classrooms, workspaces and resources as we are
returning to original subject specific classrooms from Monday 14th June. We will of course be continuing with
a wide range of Covid-safety measures, and it is important that all members of the school community continue
to observe these.

We will be operating a reduced timetable for the day with each year group attending a special assembly
only. For the remainder of the day, students should complete home learning activities. Please check the
timing of your child’s assembly below and send them to school to arrive promptly at the main student
entrance.

10:00 - 11:00 Y10 Assembly

11:00 - 12:00 Y9 Assembly

12.00 - 13.00 Y8 Assembly

13.00 - 14.30 Y7 Assembly & Walking Tour (in Houses)

Please ensure your child attends school in full school uniform with their school bag, reading book and
planner.

Yours sincerely,

Eileen Griffin
Associate Headteacher


